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I very strongly object to any further flights from 2300 to 0700 at DAP.

The full terms of the planning permission granted for the second

runway must be kept. The noise pollution of any increase in

Aircraft movements between 11pm and 7am would be intolerable

In the Malahide/Portmarnock region particularly from the new runway.

Breda Duggan
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